
 

 
 
Date: 1 August 2022      
Your reference :  
Our reference :   JP/CH/TA 
 
 

 

The Levelling up Team  
Department for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities 
2 Marsham Street, 

London 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern  
 
Preston LUF bid: Active Preston-Transforming our Community Infrastructure: 
S.106 Match Funding   
 
 

The City Council has identified match funding from various sources to support the 
delivery of its LUF project.  One of these sources is developer S106. planning 
contribution monies and I can confirm that £700k of s.106 monies has been secured to 
support the delivery of the parks element of the LUF project comprising:  
 

• £100k which is secured for Waverley Park and held on the Council’s balance 
sheet.  Upon LUF funding confirmation the Council will allocate this receipt to the 
scheme. 
 

• £600k which is secured for the park’s element of our LUF project, subject to 
drawdown timescales and internal processes.  Upon confirmation of LUF funding 
and Football Foundation funding,  PCC will seek appropriate approval regarding 
a Sports Facilities contribution notice.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Chris Hayward 

Director of Development  

Director of Development & Housing  
Town Hall 

Lancaster Road 
Preston  

PR1 2RL 
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